
 

 

 
 

 
To: Members of the Arts, Culture and Heritage Advisory 

Committee (ACHAC) 
 
From: Erik Hanson, Heritage Resources Coordinator  
 
Meeting Date: March 13, 2014 
 
Subject: Report ACHAC14-015 

 Lily Lake Secondary Plan Presentation 
______________________________________________________________________  
 

PURPOSE 

A report to introduce a presentation by Brad Appleby, the City’s Planner, Subdivision 
Control and Special Projects on the Lily Lake Secondary Plan.   

RECOMMENDATION  

That the Arts, Culture and Heritage Advisory Committee approve the recommendation 
outlined in Report ACHAC14-015, dated March 13, 2014 of the Heritage Resources 
Coordinator, as follows: 

That the presentation by Brad Appleby on the final draft of the Lily Lake Secondary Plan 
and By-law be received for information. 

BUDGET AND FINANCIAL IMPLICATIONS 

There are no budget or financial implications associated with the recommendation.  
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BACKGROUND 

On May 10, 2012 the ACHAC received a presentation by Brad Appleby of the Planning 
Division regarding the Lily Lake Functional Planning Study to provide background for 
the ACHAC to discuss the impact of adjacent development on the cultural landscape of 
Jackson Creek. The draft of the by-law by which Council will amend the official plan to 
prepare for development of the area has now been circulated for comment. Mr. Appleby 
will make a presentation to the committee outlining the details of the by-law. 
 
 
Submitted by, 
 
 
 
Erik Hanson, Heritage Resources Coordinator  
 
 
Contact Name: 
Erik Hanson 
Heritage Resources Coordinator 
Phone: 705-742-7777, Ext. 1489 
Toll Free: 1-855-738-3755 
Fax: 705-748-8824 
E-Mail: ehanson@peterborough.ca 

 

Attachments: 
Appendix A – Notice of Application OPA 01402 – Lily Lake Secondary Plan 
Appendix B – Draft By-law - OPA Amendment Lily Lake Secondary Land Use Plan 
 


